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Newark, Ohio – September 3, 2020 
 

Timothy J. Young, CEO/President for Licking/Knox Goodwill Industries, Inc. 
announced and broke ground on construction of Goodwill at the Lake on 
September 2, 2020. 
 
Nearly 10 years ago, Licking/Knox Goodwill opened their current retail store in Buckeye Lake. “The location has served us well. As the 
Buckeye Lake community has grown, so has Goodwill, and we are excited for this to be our first new build retail location,” said Mr. 
Young. The current retail store will be demolished near the end of September in preparation for the new 14,000 square foot building. 
 
The fun loving nature of Buckeye Lake has inspired a wide selection of merchandise within the location, including fishing equipment 
both new and thrift plus additional sporting goods. With this build, Licking/Knox Goodwill will be creating new jobs, opportunities, and 
business ventures including growth to the Buckeye Lake area. This location will not only be home to Goodwill but also will offer new 
storefronts and create a pleasing entrance to the lake.  
 
For additional information about Licking/Knox Goodwill, please contact Lisa Baker, Vice President of Communications, at (740) 345-
9861. Licking/Knox Goodwill Industries, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) non-profit, CARF Accredited agency, providing training, employment, and 
support services for individuals with disabilities or other barriers to employment. For further information about services, please call 
(740) 345-9861 or visit www.goodwillnewark.com. 
 
## 

Timothy J. Young, CEO/President and James Hobson, 
Board Chairperson, break ground on construction of 

Goodwill at the Lake. 
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